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New England Organ Bank Statement 
___________________________________________________ 

Richard S. Luskin, President and CEO of New England Organ 
Bank said, “We are very happy that Dallas’ transplant surgery 
went so well and that he is recovering quickly. This is precisely 
the outcome we hope for when we offer donor families the 
opportunity to make this type of donation.” 
 


